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MacNeil, Jami

From: Parker, Michael T
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 3:33 PM
To: MacNeil, Jami
Subject: #L-28397-4E-A-N

Jami,  
 
As proposed by the applicant and as we discussed, the beneficial use of the 7 cubic yards of dredge material on 
the site of generation and draining into the dredged water body is exempt from licensing in accordance with 06-
096 C.M.R. ch. 418 §3(E).   The exemption allows for the use of up to 100 cubic yards. 
 
Michael T. Parker 
Environmental Specialist, Division of Materials Management 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 287-7704 
www.maine.gov 
 

 
 


